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More Photos......

Graduation Day at SCCO May 2011 
for the 2010-2011 San Diego 
residents (from left) Jadyn Wilkes, 
O.D., Sophie Soong, O.D., and 
Amanda Dexter, O.D.

Graduation Day celebration for the 
2007-2009 residents. Shown from 
left: Dr. Barbara Smith, Dr. Cathy 
Wang, and Dr. Smit Patel.

The residents participate in 
community service via vision 
screenings at the Monarch school. 
Shown is resident Dr. Carrie Haare.

Optometry Section Quarterly 
meeting in April 2008. Shown front 
row from the left: Dr. Michael 
Huang, Dr. Minna Huang, Dr. Kathy 
Wang, Dr. Cathy Egusa, Dr. Dawn 
Pewitt, resident Dr. Cathy Wang, 
Dr. Brooke Kirby; back row from 
the left: resident Dr. Barbara 
Smith, Dr. Kathy Witmeyer and 
resident, Dr. Smit Patel. 
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The residents participate in 
community service via vision 
screenings at the Monarch school. 
Shown is resident Dr. Erin Swift. 

The residents participate in 
community service via vision 
screenings at the Monarch school. 
Shown is resident Dr. Alice Whang.
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